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FISCAL NOTE, 84TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 21, 2015

TO: Honorable Tracy O. King, Chair, House Committee on Agriculture & Livestock
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB1816 by Burrows (Relating to the training requirements for renewal of a private

pesticide applicator license.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Agriculture Code relating to training requirements for renewal of a
private pesticide applicator license. The bill would allow a private applicator to satisfy all or part
of the applicator's training requirements with training in water conservation. The Texas
Department of Agriculture indicates the agency can implement bill provisions within existing
resources.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 551 Department of Agriculture
LBB Staff: UP, SZ, TB
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